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Open house on Queen Street Corridor Study

	The Town of Caledon will be hosting a second open house as part of the ongoing Bolton Queen Street Corridor Study.

It will be Sept. 28, from 6:30 to 9 p.m. in the Egan Room at Rotary Place, 7 Rotarian Way, in Bolton.

The project team will present findings and deliverables resulting from the first open house and public design charrette sessions. Staff

will also report on various policies that have been reviewed, as well as the results of consultations with other agencies.
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